
UNITED STATES
   NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION

    REGION I
475 ALLENDALE ROAD

KING OF PRUSSIA, PENNSYLVANIA 19406-1415 

March 1, 2005

Docket No. 03030003 License No. 52-24916-01

Justo Lugo
Administrator
Hospital Alejandro Otero Lopez
PO Box 1142
Manati, PR 00674

SUBJECT: INSPECTION 03030003/2004001, HOSPITAL ALEJANDRO OTERO LOPEZ

Dear Sr. Lugo:

This letter refers to your February 3, 2005 correspondence, in response to our January 11,
2005 letter.  Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in
your letter.  These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Original signed by Pamela J. Henderson

Pamela J. Henderson, Chief
Medical Branch
Division of Nuclear Materials Safety

cc:
Eduardo Pascual Ferrer, M.D., Radiation Safety Officer
Commonwealth of Puerto Rico
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